
TO: District 97 Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent

FROM: Susan Mura, Principal - Irving Elementary School
Michael Arensdorff, Senior Director of Technology

SUBJECT: Irving School PTO Donation

DATE: June 13, 2023

Type of Report: Informational & Action

Purpose and Content of Report:
The Irving PTO would like to donate the money to upgrade the existing auditorium audio rack
equipment which is more than 19 years old. The audio upgrade will enhance the capabilities of the
system when utilizing the auditorium for performances, music classes, and for presentations to the
school community. The Irving PTO consulted with the Mann PTO regarding their recent upgrade in
July 2021 and decided to go with the same company, Full Compass.

The Irving PTO would like to donate up to $9,089.96 to cover the cost of the sound system.

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97
accepts the donation in the amount of $9,089.96 at its DATE, 2023 meeting.


